TELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO’ 4288.

Reference

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 4tn movember 1939

Dear Sir,

We submit herewith for the consideration
of the Committee, plan, in duplicecate, of Boiler No.
6384 proposed to be constructed by Messrs. Stockton
Chemical Engineers & Riley Boilers Ltd., and intended
for Messrs. Doxford's Contract No.664.

This boiler in our opinion, is suitable
for the intended working pressure of 120 lbs., per
square inch.

We are, Dea~ Sir,
Yours fai thfully,

The Surveyors,

The Seoredtary,
LONDON,







